
                                                   

 

 

 

RVers of Idaho 

May 2025 Newsletter 

The month of April has just flown by. It seems like we just got home a few days ago and 

it’s time for the May newsletter. Spring is nearly half over. Some of you have already 

started your camping season, I know Time to Travel has been out, and I’m pretty sure 

Capitol Gypsies have also. I’m looking forward to seeing our members at the June Rally 

in Glenns Ferry, the registration form is posted on the website now and can be 

downloaded. Tim and the committee have put together a great itinerary. It should be an 

enjoyable time. 

Another sad note, we just learned that Virgil Tinker passed away on the 20th of March. 

We haven’t heard anything about services for him. I also made a mistake in the April 

newsletter about the memorial service for Frank Sargent, it will be May 22nd at 10:30 at 

the Senior Center in Grangeville. 

RV TIPS: For this month I will talk about surge protectors. It is important to use a surge 

protector, however they can present a problem. While in Yuma, we had our power go 

out and it seems that our surge protector created the problem. The neutral wire in the 

power pedestal burned and when the electrician repaired the wire he found that our 

surge protector had resistance in the neutral wire in it. I will give a demonstration on 

how to check for resistance while we are at Glenns Ferry 

MONTHLY FUNNIES: What do you call it when you get sushi at a discount? A raw deal. 

Why don’t eggs tell each other jokes? They would crack each other up. 

 

Ken & Monica 

 

HAPPY CAMPING HOPE TO SEE YOU 

IN GLENNS FERRY! 


